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From: Mona Blaber [mailto:monablaber@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 1:23 PM 
To: Sidney Hill <shill@sandovalcountynm.gov> 
Subject: Comments on Stoddard oil and gas ordinance 

Hi Mr. Hill -- I just saw that the public has been directed to address comments to you on the oil and gas 
ordinance. The Rio Grande Chapter of the Sierra Club for the past several months has been asking Sandoval 
County residents to write to commissioners on this issue, so I'm forwarding you those comments. All of these 
folks sent their comments before yesterday. I don't want them to slip through the cracks just because they were 
sent to a different county address, so I'm hoping you'll take these citizens' input into consideration as well. 

I'm attaching a .csv file with names and comments included. Let me know if you'd like another format. Many 
respondents personalized their comments, so please do look for those.  

Thanks for your all work! I appreciate your consideration.  

-- Mona Blaber 
Sierra Club Rio Grande Chapter communications coordinator 
505-660-5905 


